
 

Hi there, 

On behalf of everyone here at Accenture, I want to say a big thank you for all your hard work over the 

last eight weeks to help charities suffering from the effects of the coronavirus pandemic. The time that 

you have volunteered this summer has made a huge impact on the ability of organisations across the 

country to survive this period and you should be proud of all that you have achieved on your projects. 

I hope that you have enjoyed working on a live consulting project and that this has also helped you gain 

more clarity on what you might like to do in your future career. Opportunities like the CSRN reflect well 

to recruiters like me on your motivation and ambition; and taking part will help you stand out in an 

increasingly competitive graduate recruitment market. 

If you've enjoyed this experience, I would love to receive an application from you in the future for one 

of our graduate schemes or internships here at Accenture. I’ve created a special registration form on 

our website just for CSRN consultants, where you can upload your CV and register your interest in our 

programmes. When we open our next application window, I’ll email you straight away to let you know 

and make sure you plenty of time to prepare your application before the deadline. 

To access the form and upload your CV, please follow this link. If you’ve attended one of our Challenge 

X.0 events in the past, you’ll be able to sign-in to your existing Accenture account. Otherwise, please 

upload your CV and complete the short form. 

Thanks again for your hard work and congratulations for everything you have achieved! 

Best wishes, 

Sam Turnpenny 

Talent Specialist - Strategy & Consulting Graduate Programmes 

Accenture UK 

 

 

 

https://accenturece.avature.net/eventsEN/LongForm?eventId=8826

